
 

 Submission    
No 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HEALTH AND WELLBEING OF 

KANGAROOS AND OTHER MACROPODS IN NEW SOUTH 

WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Miss Laetitia Blanc 

Date Received: 15 March 2021 

 

 



I am deeply concerned about Kangaroos' welfare as there is no law to protect these magnificent 

creatures who are the SYMBOL of Australia. Therefore you should be very grateful to have them on 

your land and learning how to cohabit with them. A bill has just been done by America to stop 

selling the parts of the Kangaroos' body to make soccer shoes. I would also suggest that they 

should not be eaten as well! I am shocked that you can find Kangaroos meat in France while 

Belgium stopped selling it! We must preserve these beautiful Animals, because we don't need their 

meat or their body part to make accessories. Especially after what's had happened to them in the 

wildlife, they already suffered a lot and we should be helping them out instead! 


